
Coronavirus Information 
The health and safety of our employees and the customers we serve is our top priority. 
Please be assured that we are closely monitoring the coronavirus (COVID-19) situation. 
We want to share information with you about the steps we are taking to continue to 
operate safely and effectively. 

What we are doing: 
Our team is monitoring information from the Centers for Disease Control and 
Prevention (CDC), and federal, state and local agencies to help ensure the actions we are 
taking are in line with the latest CDC recommendations and guidelines.  

We are communicating regularly with our employees to keep them informed and to 
ensure their safety and that of our customers.

As a precautionary step, we have hand sanitizer available in our branches for use by 
both employees and customers, and we are conducting enhanced cleaning in our 
facilities as needed. 

What you can do: 
Stay up to date! Visit the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) website at 
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus for up to date information.

Follow these everyday preventive actions as outlined by the CDC, to help prevent the 
spread of respiratory diseases: 

• Wash your hands often with soap and water for at least 20 seconds.
• Use an alcohol-based hand sanitizer if soap and water are not available.
• Avoid touching your eyes, nose, and mouth with unwashed hands.
• Cover your mouth and nose with a tissue when you cough or sneeze.
• Avoid close contact with people who might possibly be sick.
• Please stay home when you are not feeling well.

Learn more about our Online Banking and Mobile Banking services. These services 
will allow you bank from almost anywhere 24 hours a day, 7 days a week. Download our 
Touchbanking Mobile App to deposit checks, pay bills, transfer money, set and receive 
alerts, and send and receive money through Popmoney. 

Any changes to our normal banking hours will be posted on our website and our 
Facebook page.

Pickens Savings and Loan’s first priority remains keeping employees and customers 
safe!  We strive to keep both employees and customers well-informed while doing what 
we can to help minimize potential spread of the coronavirus.  

https://www.pickens.bank/speedbump.aspx?link=https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/index.html
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/index.html
https://www.pickens.bank/Online-Banking.aspx
https://www.pickens.bank/Mobile-Banking.aspx



